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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2014 8:55 AM
To: 'dheinze@portoakland.com'
Cc: Richard Sinkoff; jprall@portoakland.com; jjones@portoakland.com; Doug Herman 

(DHerman@PortOakland.com); Colleen Liang (CLiang@PortOakland.com); Roe, Dilan, 
Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Cases RO35  - Port of Oakland / Union Pacific Railroad & RO435 -  Port of 
Oakland / Union Pacific Motor Freight

Dear Ms. Heinze, 

Thank you and Port of Oakland (Port) representatives Richard Sinkoff, John Prall, Jeff Jones, Douglas Herman, and 
Colleen Liang for the opportunity for Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) to review with you the status of the 
cases in ACEH’s Port case portfolio in the meeting held at the Port offices on June 18, 2014.  Amongst the items 
discussed at the meeting, the Port identified these sites as also having open cases with the San Francisco Bay Region - 
Regional Water Quality Control Board (SFRWQCB).  As agreed in the meeting, ACEH will contact the SFRWQCB 
(attention Roger Papler) after July 1, 2014 to determine if these cases will be transferred to the SFRWQCB or will remain 
as ACEH cases.   

In order to facilitate ACEH’s discussion with the SFRWQCB, please provide a summary of the cases you are referring to 
and provide a map identifying the location of these cases. 

Please upload the technical reports to the ACEH ftp site (Attention: Keith Nowell), and to the State Water Resources 
Control Board’s Geotracker website, in accordance with the following specified file naming convention and schedule: 

 August 17, 2014– Summary Report (file name: RO0000035-435_CASE_SUM_R_yyyy-mm-dd)  

Thank you for your cooperation.  ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case 
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Regards, 

Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


